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FOR YOUR SAFETY                                                                   

Is the meter site in your yard free from all 
hazards?                                                                   
-Vehicle Traffic?                                                       
-Snow Removal?                                                      
-Other Obstructions? 
If you feel we need to be made aware of a 
meter concern that is not evident during our 
annual site visit, please call us so we may meet 
with you on site and rectify the situation.   
 

 

WHAT IS CARBON MONOXIDE                                  

Carbon monoxide (CO) is a colourless, odourless 
and tasteless toxic gas that interferes with the 
blood's ability to absorb and transport oxygen. It is 
produced when fuels are burned incompletely; 
tobacco smoking, idling gasoline-powered 
vehicles and the burning of oil, coal, wood, charcoal, kerosene, propane 
or natural gas can all produce carbon monoxide.                                                      
-The first line of defense against carbon monoxide poisoning is prevention 
through annual inspections of your home heating equipment, including 
vents and chimneys.                                                                                             
-Alarms are a good second line of defense and every home should have 
one or more.  Carbon Monoxide detectors normally expire in 5 to 7 years 
and should be installed as per manufacturer’s recommendations.                           
-If you need to have your heating appliances inspected by a professional 
contractor, please feel free to contact our office for referrals. 

     

DIRECTORSHIP APPLICATIONS                                                                                                                                   
Wednesday April 4th is our Annual General Meeting.                                              
Every year, there are three director positions up for election.  Information on 
these directorships and applications will follow in our February newsletter and 
local newspapers.                                                                                                     
Call the office if interested in applying for Directorship. 
                                                                                                                                    

 

Mark Your Calendar 

February 19 - Family Day     
Office Closed 

April 4 - AGM                    
Burnt Lake Gas Co-op Office   

 


